
 

 

Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday and Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass  

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Fr. Shravan Raminedi 

May 8, 2022 

Volume 70, Number 19 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   MAY 9 
7:00 AM : † Alan Hofer/ Peggy Bauer 

8:10 AM: † Mary Jo Liska/ Jeanette Divis 
 

TUESDAY,  MAY 10 
7:00 AM :  Human Dignity & For an End of Abortion 
8:10 AM: †Jack Tesina/ Dan Hotovy 
 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 11 
7:00 AM :   †Ron Vavra/ Barb Lund 
8:10 AM: †Lilian Kobza/ Family 
 

THURSDAY, MAY 12 
7:00 AM: †Dec Members of Hladky Family/ Ed Hladky 
8:10 AM †Lily Gonzalez/ Family 
 

FRIDAY,   MAY 13 
7:00 AM: Fr. Raminedi/ Leroy Fiala 
8:10 AM: † Lois Smith/ Todd & Terry Smith 
 

SATURDAY, MAY 14 
8:00 AM: †Betty Smith/ Richard Hain Family 
5:30 PM: †Cheryl Mueller/ Alan Policky 
 

SUNDAY,   MAY 15 
8:00 AM :   Ben Oborny Family/ Family 

10:00 AM :  For All Parishioners 

Lay Minister Schedule:   

Saturday May 14 | 5:30 pm 

Acolyte  Dan Frisbie 

Servers  Michael Frisbie, Hunter Hartmann 

Lector  Paula Gooder 

Greeters  Bill Morse, Volunteer 

Cantor  Karen Coufal 

Sunday  May 15 | 8:00 am 

Acolyte  Brandon Lindau, CJ Novak 

Servers  Erich Dybdal, Deklan & Kohltyn Lindau 

Lector  Tausha Dybdal 

Greeters  K of C 

Cantor  Lynette Pallas 

Sunday  May 16 | 10:00 am 

Acolyte  Ryne Seaman, Jim Wesely 

Servers  Aidan & Max Summa 

Lector  Graduates 

Greeters  Mitch Marshall Family 

Cantor  Janelle Smith 



BACCALAUREATE MASS is at the 10 a.m. Mass next 
Sunday, May 15 for our parish high school seniors. They are 
asked to meet in the Social Hall at 9:30 a.m. with cap and 
gown. The class will sit together during Mass.  

 
THANK YOU to our  CCD Teachers, Godparents, 
Parents, and all Volunteers, who helped in any way this past 
year! God bless you for your dedication and witness to the 
Catholic Faith! 

         Fourth Sunday of Easter, May 8, 2022 

COLLECTIONS A LETTER  FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Tithing:  $9965.00         E-tithing: $ 1170.00                             

Other: $ 50.00    

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a basket next to the 
bulletins this weekend where you 

can place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form with instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 
 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

May 

13   Last day of School 11:30 Dismissal  

15  Baccalaureate Mass—10 a.m. 

16  KC Mtg 

June 

20 KC Mtg 

Dear Parishioners, 

              This is the last week of school, and in all respects the school year has 
passed by quickly.  This year has been great from an academic viewpoint and  
from a faith perspective.  The children did very well in the reading curriculum 
and also in the standardized testing.  Again this year, our students preformed at 
the top of our Diocesan schools.  That is a great accomplishment given the small 
size of our school, and the effect one low score can have on our class average. I 
enjoy celebrating Mass every day with the children and talking with them during 
Mass.  I will ask questions, and help them understand the stories in the bible, 
and help them apply these to their daily lives.   I am truly grateful for the support 
of our parish for our school, and for the tremendous work done for the children 
of our parish by our teachers and staff. 

              I am also grateful for the volunteers that have taught in our CCD pro-
gram this year.  It is not an easy job to work with children for over an hour in the 
evening, after they have been in school all day.  I am also grateful for the  semi-
narians from St. Gregory that help us, and the children love to see them and 
learn a lot from them. 

              It is hard to believe, that summer vacation is going to begin for us in a 
week, but I can truthfully say that I am ready for a break.  I will be on retreat the 
week after school and am truly looking forward to that too.  Please keep me in 
your prayers as I spend a week praying and striving to grow in my life of faith. 

              I will then be off to the Holy Land on June 6th.  We had a informational 
meeting last Thursday, and I met some of the people that are going on the pil-
grimage.  We are going to have a lively group!  We are starting to think of the 
spiritual activities we can do each day.  The Sunday before we leave is Pente-
cost.  I knew that going in to the meeting, and lamented the fact that we would 
not be in the Holy Land for Pentecost.  It was put into perspective when one per-
son said, we will be like the apostles being sent out to another corner of the 
world as we leave the day after Pentecost.  I too am getting excited about going 
to the land of Jesus, and will pray for everyone there.  If you have specific peti-
tions you would like us to pray for let me know.  One of the traditions is to place 
the intentions in the cracks of the Wailing Wall.  The Jews are praying there eve-
ry day, and people from all over the world place their intentions before the pray-
ing Jews in the cracks in the wall.   

God Bless you. 

Msgr. Tucker  

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus Crete (7704) 

Would like to  invite you to come and view the Movie 
FATIMA.  A true story of a 10-year-old shepherdess and 
her two young cousins in Fátima, Portugal, who report 

seeing visions of the Virgin Mary.  With rosary to follow .  

Friday May 13, 2022  at  7:00 Pm 

At the Sacred Heart Church Hall. 

 

 

Thanks for the “Novena to St. Isidore the 

Farmer for rain” St Isidore has asked the 

Lord to quench the earth! 

 Diocese of Lincoln,  
Director of Communications 

 
The Chancery has an immediate opening for a  
Director of Communications. The Director of Com-
munications strategically plans and coordinates 
the communication of events, news, and initiatives 
among the people of the Diocese of Lincoln. This 
position coordinates the external and internal com-
munications of the Diocese through print, digital 
and social media, podcasts, web, press, and TV/
radio. Salary commensurate with experience. To 
apply please send resume, cover letter and two 
writing examples (concise press release and full 
length story) to Marsha Bartek at marsha-
bartek@lincolndiocese.org or to Chancery, 3400 
Sheridan Blvd., Lincoln, NE 68506. 

Response to CSA/DDP 

The first weeks total is $34,745! Msgr Tucker is  Grate-

ful for the these gifts and pledges to the campaign. 

May you be so moved to help us reach last years total 

of $52,000. If you have not signed your card yet, please 

see a volunteer in the narthex  before or after mass 

this weekend or next. Thank you! 

 

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 
Bishop Emeritus Fabian W. Bruskewitz 

May 5, 2022 
 

Thank you to all who made Confirmation a very special 
occasion, especially our teachers: Emily Bieck,  
Tausha Dybdal, Lisa Elkins & Lorie Jirovsky 

 

Regina (Kateri Tekakwitha) Breiner 

Alayna (Cecilia) Clark 

Madison (Anne) Colfack 

Erich (Francis of Assisi) Dybdal 

Josephine (Elizabeth of the Trinity) Greisen 

Emma (Catherine of Siena) Hackbart 

Breckyn (Agnes) Happ 

Isabelle (Patrick) Howe 

Reece (Nicholas) Jarecki 

Brayden (John Bosco) Jorgensen 

Maci (Francis of Assisi) Kaup 

Elijah (Sebastian) Kinnamon 

Wade (George) Kouma 

Ayden (James the Greater) Martin 

Nolan (Nicholas of Myra) Moore 

Margaret (Catherine of Siena) Rowland 

Mia (Martha) Sanchez 

Eli (Michael the Archangel) Schluckebier 

Mia (Rose of Lima) Schluckebier 

Mathias (Vincent de Paul) Schneider 

Aubree (Adjutor) Solano 

Abigail (Cecilia) Summa 

Kaitlin (Catherine of Bologna) Wegman 

Teagan (Medard) Zegers 

Alyssa (Barbara) Zywiec 

Fr Stu now playing at the 

Rivoli theater, check Face-

book and/or website for 

show times. Any  questions 

call Rivoli  at 402-643-6195 

or Julie at 402-643-4880. 

COR JESU REX 

School Sisters of Christ the King 

June 20-June 24 2022 

For Children entering 2nd-8th in Fall 

Sign up Sheets found by CCD Office 

Can you Help? Donate Water, Pro-
vide Lunch for Sisters, Please see 

Carmen for more details and ways to 
help out!  
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